
From: Gregg Morris 
Sent: 9/16/2011 12:21:24 PM 
To: President Michael Peevey (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: GPI Opening Brief on the LTPPs, R.10-05-006 

Attached please find the following document: Opening Brief of the Green Power Institute 
on the 2010 Long-Term Procurement Plans. The document is being filed today in R. 10-05­
006, and served to the service list for R. 10-05-006, by email where possible, and paper mail 
otherwise. Please write or call if you have any difficulties with this transmission. 

Thank You, 
Gregg Morris, Dir. 
Green Power Institute 
2039 Shattuck Ave., #402 
Berkeley, CA 94704 
(510) 644-2700 
gmorris@emf.net 
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